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From time to time, the Library issues newsletters, updates its website and social media pages, and 
produces public affairs materials dealing with Library services, classes and events.  Photographs, video 
recordings, and audio recordings of Library class participants produced for these purposes help the 
Library illustrate the scope and benefits of Library use. 

By participating in Library classes or events, a participant consents to use by the Library of the 
participant’s image in print and/or electronic photographs, video recordings, and audio recordings in 
Library newsletters, the website, and/or Library public affair materials.  The Library will not name 
persons in photographs without their or their parent’s consent.   


